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Attorney General Ashley Moody News Release

AG Moody Statement on Approval of Jim Zingale
TALLAHASSEE, Fla.—Attorney General Ashley Moody today released the following statement
on the approval of Jim Zingale as Executive Director for the Florida Department of Revenue:

“Dr. Jim Zingale is an excellent choice to lead the Department of Revenue. I met with Dr. Zingale
and was impressed with his vision for the Department of Revenue and his depth of knowledge.
With his 35 years of public service in state government, including 18 years at the Department,
Dr. Zingale is uniquely qualified to lead this important agency.”


